Bluff Water Works SSD P.O. Box 3 Bluff Utah 84512

Date: January 13, 2021

Mack McDonald Chief Administrative Officer P.O. Box 9 117 South Main Street #221 Monticello, Utah 84535

And

San Juan County Commissioners: Mr. Mark Maryboy

Mr. Bruce Adams Mr. Willie Grayeyes

RE: Bluff Water Works member recommendation

Gentleman,

During our regular meeting on December 2, 2020, the Bluff Water Works Board voted to make the following recommendation to the San Juan County Commissioners.

We have two members who are seeking re-appointment to the Board as well as a new member who will replace Mr. Melvin Gaines.

Steve Simpson (re-appointed Clerk)

Brandt Hart (re-appointed Vice Chairman)

Mike Yearous (new Member)

This is a harmonious Board which has worked together for years to provide quality water at low cost to the residents of Bluff. We truly appreciate you appointing these members to the Board so we can continue our volunteer work of protecting Bluff's water supply and system.

Respectfully Yours.

Marx Powell, Chairman

Brandt Hart, Vice Chairman

Steve Simpson, Clerk

Amer Tumeh, Board Member